
Between September and October 2024 StreetGames conducted a survey with providers of the Holiday Activities & Food (HAF) 
programme in Birmingham. The survey aimed to analyse the impact HAF funding has had on organisations and the children 
and young people they support, both during holidays and beyond. 

There were 22 responses to the survey in total. This infographic provides a summary of the responses. 
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Chart 2 highlights that providers who accessed free training found that it helped their organisation in a number of ways, most 
commonly by putting the learning from the training into practice (94%), building the confidence of their workforce (94%) and 
increasing the knowledge and skills of their workforce (94%). 
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Providers were asked if they had been able to increase the number of leaders, coaches or volunteers working within their 
organisation because of HAF funding. Chart 3 highlights that a large proportion (77%) of providers were able to increase the size 
of their workforce. 

Chart 4 highlights that the majority of providers were able to engage more young people in their weekly sessions throughout 
the year (91%) and well over half (64%) were able to deliver more weekly sessions throughout the year since receiving HAF 
funding. 
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Providers were asked whether their year-round provision looks any different as a result of HAF funding.  Chart 5 highlights that 
a large proportion of the providers are now able to deliver a wider range of different sports/activities (81%) or are engaging 
different cohorts of young people (71%). 
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Finally, the survey asked providers whether they were linked with any 
NGBs as part of the programme, with well over half (59%) stating 
that they had. 
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